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The historic Torrensville Bowling Club will be relocated to a new site on Dennis Mutton 

Drive, Thebarton and retain its independence and local identity, as part of the T2D 

Project. 

 
BADGE Constructions (SA) Pty Ltd are expecting to commence construction works for the 
relocation of the Torrensville Bowling Club on Wednesday, 12 June 2024, weather permitting. 
 
To facilitate the works, BADGE will establish a builder’s compound within a portion of the 
Thebarton Community Centre carpark, adjacent the Torrensville Bowling Club site. 
 
Construction activities will include site establishment, temporary fencing, decommissioning and 
removal of the existing dome structure, minor demolition and civil works. 
 
Works will be undertaken Monday to Friday, between 7am and 5pm.  
 
During the works, the Torrensville Bowling Club will remain in operation. 
 
Access to the Thebarton Community Centre and the carpark area will be maintained at all 
times. 
 
For safety reasons there may be some restricted access for pedestrians and cyclists. When 
required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to alternative access and/or 
detours. Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to the community. 
 
If you have any questions about the works, please contact the T2D Engagement Team on 1300 
951 145 or email T2D@sa.gov.au 
 
Kind regards, 
T2D Engagement Team 
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